
TO: Faculty Teaching in Summer School 

 

FROM: Academic Technology Advisory Committee (ATAC) of the Faculty Senate 

 

SUBJECT: Summer Opportunity to Experiment with Moodle, a Course Management 

System similar to WebCT 

 

ATAC, IT Services and the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences are interested in finding 

five faculty who will use the Moodle (http://moodle.org) software in their classes this 

summer, three with experience with WebCt and two who have not used a course 

management  system. WebCt will no longer be available as a course management system 

after the 2007-2008 academic year. 

 

In return for evaluating Moodle, the five faculty will each receive a $500 honorarium. 

These stipends will be paid at the end of the summer sessions and are sponsored jointly 

by the College of Liberal Arts and Science and IT Services. 

 

If you are interested in participating in this evaluation, please email Kip Redick by May 

1(kredick@cnu.edu) with the name of your class, whether you have used WebCT before, 

and if you have, how extensive is that use, or fill-in the form below and send in campus 

mail to Kip Redick, Philosophy and Religious Studies Dept.   Participants will be selected 

by ATAC and will be notified by May 15. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Kip Redick 

 

 

FORM 

 

Professor: ________________________ 

 

Summer Course Catalogue Number and Title: _______________________________ 

 

Previous experience using WebCT?     YES       NO     

  

 If YES, please provide information concerning features utilized: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


